
From: Sparky Hurgin <sparky.hurgin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 8:32 PM
To: Amanda L. Lessard
Subject: Retirement Community Development

Amanda
After seeing the revised sketch plan tonight I believe that the entire plan is significantly different that
what was originally proposed. The Phase I plan that was approved is not what is being proposed now.
Septic locations have changed as well as other areas. In my opinion that means that NO work at all can
begin on any phase since what the Planning Board approved is NOT what is being proposed now.

Please forward this to the Planning Board as a registered concern.

Thanks
Sparky
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